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Sermon Topics 
 

A.M. Worship 
 

"Fleeing for Refuge" 

 

P.M. Worship 
 

"Keeping the Sweet in Sweetheart" 
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Schedule of Services 
 

Sunday:  

Bible Classes 9:30 A.M. 

Worship A.M 10:30 A.M. 

Worship P.M 5:00 P.M. 

 

Tuesday 

Ladies Bible Class 9:30 A.M. 

(Sept. – May) 

 

Wednesday Bible Study 

 7:00 P.M. 

We Are His people, the Sheep of His Pasture 
 

 

Psalm 

100:3 
 

A People of Grace 
 

Sharing a Message of 

Grace with  

Our Community and 

Around the World 

*Life Groups 

 Will begin meeting again  

in March. 

(March – May /Sept. - Nov.) 

*Last Sunday of the month meet 

at the building for a combined 

service at 5:00 P.M. 
 

 

Jeremiah 32:27   Behold, I am the LORD, the God 

of all flesh.  Is anything too hard for me?” 

WELCOME     GUESTS! 
 

                           

 TORNADO DISASTER RELIEF EFFORTS 
  

The Elders and DRT want to thank all the many workers for their 
assistance and hard work during the many weeks of tornado 

recovery efforts.  From packing lunches for the volunteers, words of 
encouragement, to tearing down houses and hauling off debris and 
all in-between.  It could not have been accomplished without all the 

volunteers from Meadow View, Mesquite, Valley Creek, Saturn 
Road, Eastridge, Wylie, Buckingham Rd. and many, many others 
from out-of-town, out-of-state and even as far away as Canada.  

God has been glorified by the love and efforts of the many who put 
their lives on hold to reach out and help those hurting.   

 

Many people have been assisted and will continue to be blessed 
through the long-term recovery process.   

 

At this time, as work requests have slowed down, daily assistance 
has been placed on hold. As requests come in, we may need 

additional workers on an occasional basis.  Thank you all. 

Sweetheart Banquet 

Honoring the Prime Timers 
 

Rescheduled for 

Sunday, February 21
st
  

 

Prime Timers, the Youth Group and KFC invite you to join them in the 

fellowship room following the evening service.   They would like to treat 

you to a banquet, entertainment and an opportunity to meet and get to 

know  the youth group and the KFC kids. 
 

 

Please sign-up in the foyer or contact Howard K. 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

        Women’s Corner :                          
  

Ladies’ Bible Class  

Each Tuesday 

Starts at 9:30 a.m. 

MV Fellowship Room 
 
 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

 
 

Wednesday Night Ladies Bible Class:  
Room - A2 

Teachers: Valeria Killingsworth, Jackie Aguilar, & 

Karen Withrow 

 
 
 

 

 

THE BABY BLANKET MINISTRY    

           THANKS YOU FOR YOUR HELP! 
 

We would like to thank everyone who has contributed to, 

encouraged and supported the Baby Blanket Ministry.   

You are all a part of blessing the many families and hospital 

staff over the years the Blanket Ministry has been in existence.  

Please know that God has been glorified through your 

generosity, participation and encouragement.  Continued 

prayers as well as donations and participation (many hands 

serving the Lord lighten the load) are always appreciated.  If 

you have any questions or would like to participate in any way 

please contact Sherry Grice. 

Yarn Donations for  

the Cancer Center at Baylor  

"Passing the Hat" 
This organization makes caps for cancer patients.  

 If you have yarn to donate, contact Joy Holmes. 

Ladies Craft  & Crop Night 
 

Will continue to meet on the first Friday night 

of each month.   
 

For information or the room location at the 

building please contact Cathy Hare. 

      Ladies’ Book Club            
 

    February 25 @ 6:30 p.m. --Home of Sherry Grice 

    The Princess by Lori Wick 
 

Thursday, March 31
st
  

The Longest Ride by Nicholas Sparks 
 

Thursday, April 28
th
  

Emergence: Labeled Autistic  

 by Temple Grandin 
 

Thursday, May 26
th
  

Hearts of Fire by Voice of the Martyrs 

Celebrating 50
th

 Wedding Anniversary  
 

Nancy & Jim Harrington will be celebrating their  

50
th
 Wedding Anniversary  

 

You are invited to a reception  
 

Saturday, February 27
th
  2 pm  

 

Greenbrier Church of Christ 

Please RSVP to: jthnch@cableone.net by February 14
th

  
 

If unable to attend cards are appreciated.  Please mail to the 

Greenbrier Church of Christ 

 STRENGTHENING FAMILY 
  

Strengthening Family will not meet on a regular basis for an 

undetermined period of time.  Please contact Billy Pope for 

meeting dates. 

Prime Timers’ News!!! 
 

Mission Printing: 2
nd

 Thursday of each month. Please meet 

at 8:45 a.m. in the foyer leave at 9 a.m. Bring a sack lunch. 
 

Sweetheart Banquet: Sunday, February 21
st
  

Please join the KFC & Youth Group in the fellowship room 

following the evening service.     
 

There will not be a Day Trip in the month of February 
 

Potluck Luncheon: Monday, March 7
th

 

Speaker: Linda Wright  

Report on her trip to Dubai & India  
 

Steering Comm. Mtg: Monday, March 21, 2:00 p.m. 

Life Groups 
 

A place to Connect - Grow - Serve 
 

Warm Your Heart & Spirit by Joining a Life Group 

Plan to meet again in March 
 

Please contact Tracy Hare for information  

Pantry Donations Needed 
 

 Canned Fruit     Canned Meats/ Chili 

 Canned Vegetables    Cereal/Pop Tarts    

 Soups      Dried Parmesan Cheese 

 Powdered/Can Milk     Vegetable Oil, Small 

  Tomato Sauce/Pasta Sauce 

Placing Membership 
 

Joel & Adele Little 
3912 Ballinger Dr. 

Garland, TX  75041 

Joel: 214-534-5985  Adele: 214-531-0004 

L T C 
(Leadership Training for Christ, our youth in training) 

 

March 25-26 



 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 Diligent Hands is a program where 

Meadow View Teens will do jobs 

around your home to earn a 

scholarship donation. 

 If necessary, funds are available to 

supplement your donation.   

 If you are interested or have 

questions, please contact 

Howard Killingsworth. 

 

Children & Youth News  
 

Feb. 21 -- Sweetheart Banquet 

honoring the Prime Timer’s.  Following 

the Sunday evening service.  Banquet 

set-up following Sunday morning 

service.  See Howard for more details 

Feb. 28 -- SNAC Devo combined with 

Mesquite CoC at Mesquite 

Mar. 25-26 -- LTC Event 
 

 

 
"Accidents and Curses" 

 

 
An unbelievable thing happened last Sunday at a basketball 
tournament in Wisconsin.  Two teams of eighth-grade girls were 
playing.  A fourteen-year-old girl ran under the basket and fell.  She 
told the referee that she could not get up.  When people tried to 
help the girl up they discovered that she had been impaled on a 
giant splinter from the gym's wooden floorboards.  That splinter was 
three or four inches long and had pierced her abdomen.  Rescuers 
had to remove a part of the floorboard so that she could be 
transported to the hospital where the splinter was removed.  All of 
her vital organs were missed and she was released from the 
hospital on Monday.  
 
This girl's impalement on a splinter was a tragic accident.  
However, in Israel there were times when rebellious people were 
intentionally hung on trees.  Moses instructed concerning these 
cases, "If someone guilty of a capital offense is put to death and 
their body is exposed on a pole ("tree" ESV), you must not leave 
the body hanging on the pole overnight.  Be sure to bury it the 
same day, because anyone who is hung on a pole is under God's 
curse.  You must not desecrate the land the LORD your God is 
giving you as an inheritance" (Deut. 21:22-23 NIV).  
 
The King of Ai was hung on a pole according to this regulation in 
Joshua 8:28-29.  But the most well-known example of this 
regulation was in the case of Jesus (John 19:31-37).  Paul quoted 
the above passage from Deuteronomy in his letter to the Galatian 
churches.  He wrote, "Christ redeemed us from the curse of the law 
by becoming a curse for us, for it is written:  'Cursed is everyone 
who is hung on a pole ("tree" ESV)'" (3:13).  
 
Though the Wisconsin eighth grade girl was accidentally impaled, 
Jesus' crucifixion was no accident.  His sinless life had merited for 
him God's blessing.  Our sin had merited for us God's curse.  Jesus 
took the pole that we all deserved, being subject to God's curse, so 
that he could redeem us from that curse.  Jesus was cursed so that 
we might be blessed.  
 
 
-- Mike 
 

 

Thank you cards on the Hall Bulletin Board. 
 

The Family of Howell Gibbs: Sheryl & Robin Wright, Cindy & 

Clayton Whalley, Larry & Kathy Gibbs and all the family; 

 Mike & Geniva Judah;  Alan & Mary Ahlgrimm 

Bible Teachers  Workshop 
Developing Fishers of Men 

Marsalis Ave. Church of Christ, Dallas 
 

Saturday, April 9
th

 7:30 am - 2:30 pm 

Sympathy 
 

We extend our love and prayers to the following families: 
 

Alvin and Barbara Gumpert & Howard and Valeria 

Killingsworth, at the passing of David Howard  

brother of Barbara & Valeria. 
 

 

Bernice Carmack at the passing of her husband 

Murrell Carmack 
 

Please Meet our 2016 
High School Seniors: 

 

Aaron Crowson, Baylee Gachot,  

Maddie Livingston, Hannah McCoy,  

Jonathan Pich, & Hayley Williams  
 
  

Senior Banquet 
Saturday, April 30

th
 

Siciliano’s A Taste of Italy, Garland 

6-10 p.m. 
 

More details and tickets coming soon. 

Start making plans to attend! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meadow View Church of Christ Family Record 
Ministers     Elders  Deacons 
 

Pulpit Minister: Mike Hisaw  Merrill Jones Brad Chapman Howell Gibbs  Tracy Hare  

Youth Minister: Howard Killingsworth Mark McSpadden Mitch Kovalcik Gary Kelly  Greg Kofahl   

     Don Olson  Ken Odle   J.L. McNamee Doug Neveu            
     Billy Pope  Graham Pierce Fred Rasmussen 

         
 

Pray for Our Missionaries    Attendance    
 

Cesar & Tini Basantes,   Bible Classes   128   

Children:  Gabriel, Sanchay, and Rosa  A.M. Worship   287   

Jerry & Helda  Manawan -    P.M. Worship/Life Groups    79  

Children: Joshua & Jeremia   Wednesday Classes   145 

 

                               February 21, 2016 
 
 

 

Song Service Cliff Gunnels 

Call to Worship 

 

162 All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name 

 

Welcome   Mark McSpadden 

Call to Worship            Psalm 96:1-3 
 

Prayer 

524 I Know Whom I Have Believed 

771 Lord, Speak to Me 

319 Must Jesus Bear the Cross Alone? 
 

(Communion) 

959 Just a Little Talk with Jesus 
 

Bible Hour (Children exit) 

 

 

"Fleeing for Refuge" 

Joshua 20 

 

I.  The Purpose of the Refuge Cities (1-6) 

 

II.  The Prophecy of the Refuge Cities (6) 

 

III.  The Placement of the Refuge Cities (7-9) 

 

 

 

Invitation 

XXX Yield Not to Temptation 

Shepherd’s Prayer Billy Pope 

738 Take the Name of Jesus with You 

Closing Prayer 

    ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Evening Lesson:  "Keeping the Sweet in Sweetheart" 

 

 
 

 


